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Thurs., May 18
Tonight: 7:30 P.M. Semi-Annual Society Meeting

Friday, May 19
Tomorrow: 11:20 A.M. and 7:00 P.M. Presentation of British Literature by the High School. Society Room. Inviting details below. 
Fri-Sun, May 19-21
Kempton Civil War Days. Details attached electronically.  (Not a church event.) 
Sunday, May 21
10:00 A.M. Sunday School Service. Usher/Setup: Sal Tuccio





11:30 A.M. Spring Brunch to benefit School Expansion Fund




3:45-5:00 P.M. Family Soccer. Weather permitting

Monday, May 22
9:30 A.M. Moms’ Morning Class at Becky Cooper’s

Tuesday, May 23
7:00 P.M. High School Conjugial Love Discussion at Seth and Heather King’s

Thursday, May 25
7:30 P.M. Senior Project Presentations.  Details below. Society Room
Thursday, June 1
All library books are due
The June Newsletter is Likely to be Mailed on Thursday, June 1: Please send in your notices by Tuesday, May 30. (The Note Home is not sent out in the summer, but there will be July and August newsletters as well as a June.)
KNCS High School Presents British Literature: TOMORROW, May 19 (times above). Come enjoy what our students have to share of Chaucer, Shakespeare, Milne, Hardy, Service, Wordsworth, Tolkein, Doyle, Kipling, Rosetti, Shaw, Lerner, Burns, Thomas, Lawrence, Donne, and Dickens. A promising list! Don’t miss out. 
Spring Flowers – What Could be Nicer? The 5th and 6th grade girls will be selling flowers at the Spring Brunch on May 21. All proceeds will benefit the School Expansion Fund.

Senior Project Presentations: Next Thursday, our very first high school graduates tell us about their special studies. Tess Brown will speak on “Painting a Mural for KNCS,” Ty Brown on “Building (Welding) a Fire Pit,” and Bennett Buick on “Building a Latin Textbook Using the Heavenly Doctrines.” Another don’t-miss event. 

New Church Day Doctrinal Class: On Wed., May 31, let’s get together to think about the ways in which the Lord wants us to be “in the world, but not of the world.” How can we avoid being carried away by the influences of the world, and instead let the Lord make all things new with us? 7:30 P.M., at Tom and Carla Kerr’s
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Society Spring Brunch This Weekend
Please join us in the society room after church on

Sunday, May 21, at 11:30 A.M.
Suggested donation:

$3/person or $15/family

All proceeds go to the School Expansion Fund.
Would you like to help?

Please contact Tabitha Judson, Karla Buick, or Suzanne King.

Summer and Family Soccer Return! Games start this Sunday (the 21st). 3:45-5:00 P.M. on the big field behind the church and school, weather permitting. You are welcome to contact me with questions. Jordan Cooper. [Three cheers for Mr. Cooper!]
Invitation to Help at Kempton Community Center in Preparation the Fabulous, Revamped Kempton Fair: Work parties on these Saturdays: May 27, June 3, and June 10.  There are some lighting projects and lights to test, plus general clean-up and trimming of the lawn.  You are welcome whatever your skills.
Public Service Announcement about Pianos, from a Friend: Jacob’s Music (2223 MacArthur Road, Whitehall, Penna.) is closing. Sale: Friday, May 19 through Sunday, May 21. All pianos, new and used, are priced for immediate liquidation. All kinds and many brands, including Steinway, Yamaha, etc. Jacob’s: 610-770-3588.

Updates from the Stony Run Inn (Check Facebook/stonyruninn for updates on all our events.)
· Friday, May 19, 5:00 – 9:00 P.M., outside in the Beer Garden: Kai Kaysen and Out of the Orchard (Toby and Anni Powell). Call 610-756-4433 for reservations.

· Friday, May 26, 9:00 – 11:00 P.M. Movie Night. Free. Outdoor viewing of Back to the Future.  Bring your own camping chairs, picnic blankets, snacks, and drinks. FYI: Alcohol permitted. No pets.

· June 3 we will open at 9:00 A.M. for the 12th Annual Hawk Mountain Arts Tour and Sale. From 12:00 – 5:00 P.M. we will feature a roster of local musicians put together by our postmaster Kai Kaysen in our Beer Garden.  We will also finally be dusting off our smoker, enabling us to offer pulled-pork sandwiches as a lunch special.  

· Saturday, June 24, 9:00 A.M. – 12:00 P.M. Saturday Market.

Repeat Notices:
KNCS High School Graduation: Thursday, June 8, 6:30 P.M.  Friends and families are all warmly invited to attend.  Commencement will take place on the back lawn of the church, weather permitting. Please join us for visiting and light refreshments after the ceremony. 
The Last Day of School: Friday, June 9, 10:00 A.M. – 12:00 P.M.   Mostly for Grades 1-12, but see below. 

· 10:00 A.M. Start
· 10:03 A.M. Whole-school chapel, after which the seniors will present their gift to the school. Families and friends welcome to attend.
· Classroom cleanup
· Simple classroom activity
· 11:30 A.M. Whole-school capture-the-flag. Families and friends welcome to watch
· 12:00 P.M. Dismissal
June 19th Gifts   

Dear Friends,

The lovely gifts made and purchased for June 19th are beginning to arrive and fill my attic. As June 19th rapidly approaches there are things you can do to help make this day wonderful for our children:

1. Please consider a donation to Heart and Hand.  All gifts that are not bought outright are made through the generosity of our crafters.  Materials must be purchased to make those gifts and we depend on your donation.  We have a column in the budget for Heart and Hand but we have always privately funded our uses.  If you would like to donate, please write a check and send it to Judy Synnestvedt at 72 Mountain Rd. Kempton, PA 19529.  You have our grateful thanks.

2. Adults may come preview the June 19th gifts on Friday, June 16, at 10:00 A.M. in the KNCS kitchen. If you have time to help label them, I will put you to work, and if not, at least come peek at the treasures. 

3. Please let me know of any visitors to our June 19th celebration.  We always give a little something to every child attending the service.

4. If you or your children will not be attending the service, please call or email me to make arrangements for their gifts. THIS IS A HUGE HELP FOR ORGANIZING!!!!! 
5. If you or your child no long uses a gift they have been given, I always welcome its return. I love recycling gifts or keeping them as spares for visitors.
Please call or email me if you have any questions (484-860-0973 or sethandheather1@verizon.net).  Thank you very much for your help! – Heather King 

Invitation: I would like to invite the ladies of the Kempton New Church to a regular tea and craft time. Bring that project you have been wanting to finish. Bring a project you would like to start. Come anytime every Wednesday afternoon between 1:00 and 4: 00 P.M.  Tea and cookies will be provided. RSVP to 484-219-3606. Looking forward to seeing you – Deeb (Debra Gilbert)
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